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Q: Are Automated External Defibrillators (AEDs) for patrol vehicles eligible for funding 

under this grant? 

A: This grant focuses on primary prevention and early intervention to reduce youth substance 

misuse. While AEDs are critical for public safety and opioid overdose response, they fall outside 

the scope of eligible activities under this funding opportunity.  

 

Q: Is a for-profit organization located outside of Region 15 eligible to apply for this 

grant? 

A: No, for-profit organizations and entities located outside of Chaffee, Custer, Fremont, or Park 

counties are not eligible to apply directly for this grant. However, they may participate as a 

subcontractor under an eligible applicant, such as a 501(c)(3), PreK-12 grade school or district, 

or a local or county government within Region 15.  

 

Q: If a subcontractor will be executing the program under an eligible applicant, who 

should be listed as the Project Director/Principal Representative? 

A: The Project Director/Principal Representative should be a staff member from the eligible 

applicant organization who has the authority to manage compliance and reporting and will serve 

as the main point of contact with ROGC-15 for all application, contracting, and grant 

management processes. This role is distinct from the person implementing the program, 

handling day-to-day project operations 
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